
 

   MEMO 
 

 
Date:  April 17, 2015 
 
To:    City of Ann Arbor Council Members 
 
From:  Ann Arbor Commission on Disability Issues 
 
RE:  Resolution to Provide Recommendations to City Council on 

Proposed Changes to Chapter 49 of City Code 
 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
The Ann Arbor Commission on Disability Issues met at the regularly scheduled monthly meeting 
on Wednesday, April 15, 2015.  
 
The Resolution to provide recommendations to City Council on proposed changes to Chapter 49 
of City Code was approved by the Commission.  
 
The entry of this resolution for Council meeting on Monday, April 20, 2015 is sponsored by Kirk 
Westphal, Council Liaison. 
 
Please see attached copy of the resolution.  
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